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	This update from the Review Steering Group (RSG) contains information on its work to improve community pharmacy contractor support and representation.

One week left to vote on RSG proposals to improve PSNC and the LPCs
Community pharmacy contractors have just one week left to vote on the RSG proposals to improve PSNC and the LPCs. The deadline for contractors to cast their vote is next Friday, 17th June at 23.59.

All contractors should have received a unique link for the voting portal on 27th May. This afternoon (Friday 10th June) a reminder email has been sent to contractors that haven’t yet voted. The majority of pharmacy owners will have received this to the shared NHSmail email inbox of each of their pharmacy premises, or to a nominated head office contact. The email will be from ‘CES’ sent out from takepart@cesvotes.com.

Contractors who have not received their unique vote link may need to update their contact information. Please complete the following webform to confirm your contact details and provide an alternative email address.

Read the proposals

Watch the RSG's proposals animations 

RSG member video blogs published
Aneet Kapoor and Mark Burdon, who are both independent contractor members of the RSG, each recorded a video message for the sector ahead of the voting period on the RSG proposals. In these Aneet and Mark reflect on the RSG's work and the changes to PSNC and the LPCs recommended by the RSG proposals.

Listen/watch the video blogs 

New clarification questions on the proposals published
The RSG has now published answers to the fifth set of contractor questions on the Your questions answered page of the RSG website. If contractors do have any final questions, these should be submitted directly to the RSG via this form. 

For more information about the RSG and its work, please visit: https://pharmacy-review.org/
	

	
	
	




			Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG)
The Pharmacy Representation Review Steering Group (RSG) is taking forward work to improve community pharmacy contractor representation and support.








	





[image: ]

image2.gif




image1.jpeg
PHARMACY REPRESENTATION

REVIEW
STEERING {::}
GROUP




